
Pre-School Newsletter 
                      
Thank you for coming to coffee morning. I will let you know the date of our next one shortly. Our 
topic will now change to Chinese New Year Celebrations. Through this topic our children will 
learn about the Chinese culture, how the Chinese people celebrate this time of year. We will look 
at their traditions, superstitions customs and what food they eat while they celebrate the Chinese 
New Year.  
 
Learning intentions linked to class: 

• New Year Story.  
• Look at some superstitions. Explore colour, texture, shape and form.  
• Gain an awareness about the Chinese. 
•  

The letter sound for the week is ‘N’ look forward to seeing the children's creations.  
Thank you for taking part with homework, the children take pride in seeing their work on display 
and it promotes speech and language.  
 
Thank you for your donations of fruit, and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snacks.   
 
Dates for Diary    
6th of March world book day children can dress up as their favourite character.   
19th of March Inset Day school closed.  
 
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams 
 
 
  


